
 

 

Friday 10th February 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Philosophy 4 Children Curriculum Evening – Tuesday 28th February 
 
Following the successful addition to the curriculum of Philosophy 4 Children (P4C) 
lessons in September 2016, we would now like to introduce P4C to parents at a 
Curriculum Evening on Tuesday 28th February at 7.30pm. 
 
This will be a highly interactive evening, at which you will find out what a typical P4C 
lesson looks like in all year groups and have a go at pondering, debating and sharing 
your views on some of the thought-provoking questions children and adults are 
grappling with at Greenway these days.  
 
We hope as many of you as possible will be able to attend. Increased parental 
involvement and understanding of the curriculum enhances children’s learning as 
well as giving you a greater insight into the activities they carry out at school. 
 
So that we can prepare the right number of resources for the session, please confirm 
your attendance by returning the slip below to the school office by Friday 24th 
February. 
 
Regards 
 
Katharine Ellwood 
 
 
I/we will be attending the P4C Curriculum Evening on Tuesday 28th February. 
 
Name/s: __________________________________  
 
Children’s year group/s: ______________________ 


